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Jenny Heintz 
Director, Monitoring and Evaluation 
Millennium Challenge Corporation (MCC) 
 
 
 

Subject: Government Response to El 
Salvador Investment Climate First Interim 
Evaluation Report  

 
 
Dear Mrs. Heintz. 
 
I hope you are doing well. In consultation with key partners, we have reviewed the Interim Report 

for the Investment Climate Evaluation, prepared by Mathematica Policy Research, and independent 

evaluator contracted by MCC to evaluate MCC/FOMILENIO II investments.  

 

FOMILENIO II welcomes the report. The findings presented in the report provide valuable lessons 

for future work. We also thank all the support and partnership provided by the United States 

Government and MCC to reduce poverty through economic growth in El Salvador. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

William Pleites 
Executive Director 

Millennium Challenge Account El Salvador (FOMILENIO II) 
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